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As a global leader in the pediatric nutrition industry, Mead Johnson Nutrition has both the 
opportunity and the responsibility to support small businesses, as well as minority and women-
owned suppliers.  The families and healthcare professionals who use our products are as 
diverse as the world itself, and we become a stronger company when our suppliers reflect the 
cultures and people who live and work in our communities around the world. 
 
Mead Johnson Nutrition is committed to providing opportunities to small, minority and women-
owned businesses, which meet our exacting standards of product quality, service excellence, 
and competitive pricing.  When these suppliers successfully demonstrate their capabilities, we 
will engage in business opportunities with them whenever possible and monitor our success in 
doing so. 
 
We conduct business in an open and competitive manner that gives all of our suppliers a 
chance to succeed.  By providing opportunities to diverse suppliers, we believe that both our 
supply chain and our communities become stronger, which benefit all of our stakeholders – our 
customers, our consumers, our employees and our shareholders. 
 


